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DATE: January 12,2018 

TO: Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk. Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: Rachael Dziechciarz, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel ~~ 

RE: RE: Docket No. 20170250-TL - Petition for expedited review of NXX-X code 
denial by North American Numbering Plan Administration for Fort Myers 
exchange, by Embarq Florida, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink. 

Staff requests this docket be opened) for new information received from Embarq Florida, Inc. 

d/b/a Century Link via email n January l l , 2018 (see Attachment A). 
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Attachment A 

From: Khazraee, Sandy A [mailto:Sandy.Khazraee@centurylink.com] 

Sent: Friday, January 12, 2018 9:30AM 
To: Sakina Deas 
Cc: Masterton, Susan S 
Subject: Centurylink request for change to order PSC-2018-0071-CO-Tl 

Good morning Sakina, 

CenturyLink would like to request that the FPSC issue an email to NeuStar making a change to 
order PSC-20 18-0071-CO-TL which was issued January 5, 2018 in Docket 20 170250-TL. 

I was advised yesterday (January II, 20 18) that there was an error on the initial request from the 
CenturyLink account team in their request for numbers for a specific customer in the Fort Myers 
area. The request for numbers should have been in BONITA SPG, FL Rate Center, not FORT 
MYERS, FL as originally submitted. Rita Schmitz with CenturyLink spoke with Dara Flowers 
from the Pooling Administration and she advised if the Waiver from the commission can be 
updated to reflect BONTT A SPG with the switch CLLl of: BNSPFLXADSO, then Century Link 
can submit a Code Modification request and have the Rate Center and switch name updated to 
correct the request. Since the effective date of the Code has not been reached yet, we are able to 
request the correction without starting the process over. Since the effective date for the assigned 
Code is February I 0, we may be able to minimize the delay for the customer by updating the 
current code assigned. 

We regret this error in the original request and the extra work that is required by the FPSC staff 
and NeuStar. However, we would appreciate your assistance with th is in order to be able to 
provide these numbers to the customer in a timely manner as they are moving into their new 
building soon. 

If you have any questions or if you need additional information from me. please advise. 

Sandy Khazraee 
850-847-0173 Desk 
850-284-7305 Cell 
Century Link - Director of State Regulatory Affairs 
315 S. Calhoun St. Suite 500 
Tallahassee, FL 3230 I 
Sandy.khazraee@centurylink.com 

This communjcation is the property of CenturyLink and may contain confidential or privileged 
information. Unauthorized use of this communication is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. 
If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply 

e-mail and destroy all copies of the communication and any attachments. · 




